
Fundraising letter to parents/guardians 

 

Hello skating families, 

 

This year we are excited to bring back Little Caesars fundraising program as our first fundraiser this 

season. Attached to this letter is an order form to use. All payments are to be made in cash (no 

electronic payments) with completed order sheets to Courtney Conroy no later than 12:00pm October 

17 2022. The order must be submitted that day and any forms or payments not submitted by that day 

will not be accepted. Sales can begin as soon as you have the forms. 

Fundraising is a vital part of any non profit club or group.  If you choose not to participate in fundraising, 

please provide a cash donation to the club in lieu of participation. Payment of this opt out can be made 

to Courtney Conroy or any other board member. 

We will also be having a bottle drive October 8 2022. Please meet at the rec center at 10:00am to be 

dispatched to different areas of town for door to door bottle collecting. We will also be needing some 

folks with trucks to  volunteer to haul the bottles to the depot. At the depot, an account has been made 

for the Akasaka Skating club. You can simply drop off what you have collected in the name of the 

account. No storing bottles!  

More fundraising is in the works and we will inform you via your child’s folder. Keep an eye each week 

for more information. 

 

For any questions or concerns please contact: 

Courtney Conroy 

Akasaka Skating Club Fundraising Chair 

780-501-1147 

mcneilcourtney@hotmail.com 


